
HIGH COURT OF PUNJAB AND HARY ANA, CHANDIGARH

CORRIGENDUM

Vide Employment Notice dated 20.01.20 III applications for the

post of Court Managers were invited for the Subordinate Courts in the States of

Haryana and Punjab. The last date for receipt of applications was 07.02.2011.

Due to administrative reasons, this Court has decided to extend the date for

receipt of application~ uptoLl ~April, 2011. All other features of the original

advertisement will remain the same.

-Q:~:;::~lnt


